
 

 

P.Eng. licence application pause between June 24 and July 11   
 

PEO will not be accepting new P.Eng. licence applications between June 24 and July 11, 2022. We are 
transitioning to a new, fully online application system and are briefly halting new applications submissions to 
give PEO staff time to implement this upgrade to our application systems. We appreciate your patience and 
cooperation as we modernize PEO’s licence application processes. 

Please return to the P.Eng. application page after July 11, 2022 to apply for a licence using PEO’s new online 
application system. 

 


